Call for Abstracts -- “Frontiers in Medical and Health Sciences Education – HKU 2009” Conference: “Making Sense in Communication”
Dear colleagues and friends,


On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to extend our warmest invitation to you for our annual flagship event, the Frontiers in Medical and Health Sciences Education Conference, to be held on December 11-12, 2009 at the Cheung Kung Hai Conference Centre, Li Ka Shing Faculty of Medicine, The University of Hong Kong. 

Following the success of the Conferences in 2007 and 2008, this year’s programme entitled “Making Sense in Communication” will focus on the importance of effective interpersonal communication in medical education and healthcare to explore strategies to strengthen this component in curriculum planning and development.  The core themes of this year’s Conference are “Culture, Medicine and Language”, “Clinical Communication Skills” and “Patient-Centered Communication”.  Renowned speakers from overseas and local institutions will share their views, providing both a regional and the global perspective. 

Plenary lectures, free-paper presentation, workshops and interactive forums will be featured in the 2-day programme.  Participants are welcome to submit abstracts on topics related to one of the three core themes of this Conference for oral or poster free paper presentations sessions.  The deadline for abstract submission is September 30, 2009.  Authors will be informed on the result of acceptance and format of presentation around mid-October.  Please submit your abstract with the abstract form.  
For registration procedures and details of the programme, please visit our website at http://www.hku.hk/facmed/fme2009/ or contact the Secretariat via email imhse@hku.hk. 
We look forward to seeing you in December 2009. 

Professor Cindy Lam

Chairman, Organizing Committee 
